
Request for Proposal 
2022-117 

KITSAP COUNTY REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

Medicaid Overflow Nursing Services for Aging and Long-Term Care 

LETTER OF INTENT RESPONSE DEADLINE: 

Friday, April 15,2022, 3:00 PM 

SUBMITTALS DUE 
Monday April 29, 2022, at 2:00PM 

The Kitsap County Purchasing Office is soliciting Proposals With the intent to identify a 
qualified subcontractor to provide overflow nursing services for the Medicaid funded long 
term care case management program. The subcontractor serves as back-up and additional 
capacity to the nursing staff.     

Complete RFP information can be found online at 
https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For questions contact 

Glen McNeill at 360-337-4789 or gsmcneill@co.kitsap.wa.us 
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